
Corrigendum No.-8 to RFP no ONGC/RFP/EOA/01 for sale of natural from KG-DWN-98/2 

block of ONGC 

19thMay 2021  

With reference to ONGC’s Request for Proposal (RFP) No. ONGC/RFP/EOA/01 dated 12th April 2021 

for Sale of Natural Gas from KG-DWN-98/2 Block, it is submitted that said auction was slated on 

20.05.2021. However, due to unavoidable circumstances, the E-Auction is postponed. Bidders will be 

updated on new date of e-Auction in the first week of June’2021. Inconvenience in this regard is 

highly regretted. 

 


